
 

F1 Curriculum Newsletter: 
Summer 1 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a fantastic Spring break and are well rested 
to start an amazing new term! This term we will be welcoming six new children to 
our Nursery.  

Go Outside 

This half term’s theme ‘Go Outside’ will see us learning about gardening and growing 
as well as life cycles and global warming. We have a jam packed half term planned 
with lots of fun and exciting activities including ‘Bring a plant to school day’, cooking 
a healthy nutritious meal with vegetables we have grown ourselves as well as creating 
our very own butterfly garden. 

Our special stories this half term are ‘Stanley’s Stick’ by John Hegley, and Jasper’s 
Beanstalk by Nick Butterworth and Mick Inkpen.  

Dates for your diary. 

Friday 19th April 
PTA Coffee Morning, 
all parents and carers 
welcome 

Friday 17th May 
F1 and the Burrow visit 
to Stonebridge City 
Farm 

Monday 6th May May Bank Holiday 

Friday 24th May 
Break up for half term  
 

Monday 3rd June 
Back to school- 
Summer 2 

Monday 1st July Sports Day 

 

How can you help? 

Weather 

We do a lot of outdoor learning 
come rain or shine, so please 
ensure your child has the 
correct clothing. This includes 
a coat (weather changes 
quickly so this needs to be at 
school every day), a sun hat, 
water bottle and sun cream.  

Play equipment 

Due to health and safety, could 
we please ask that your 
children do not play on the 
outdoor equipment before and 
after school. Thank you 

 
It is important that your child is in school every day! Children can come to school 
with a cough or cold! 

Please limit screen time at bedtime, reading a bed time story is best! 

Watch out for Pandi, our class mascot who will be paying you a visit this half 
term! Please return him to school the following day.           Thank you Miss Bibi 


